

Dear Jeanine Townsend,

Salmonids are severly threatened by water diversion from the Russian River Watershed. I applaced the SWRCB attempt to rectify this situation. Many people (including the Ukiah City Council) in Sonoma and Mendocino Counties are in denial of the salmonid Kill experienced each Spring by the water diversions for frost protection by grape vineyards. I hope you also examine the water release schedule for Coyote Dam Some time in the near future.

Sincerely,

Steven Grams

Steven Drams 611 W. Standley St. UKiah, CA. 95482